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April Newsletter
Dear Parents,


April has officially arrived.  Hopefully it will feel like spring soon! 

In reading we have begun Theme 5, Family Time. The students will enjoy sharing stories and making connections between their families and the character’s families.  Also, we are continuing to work on our animal research and reports.  Students are doing very well reading non-fiction text and selecting important facts about the animal’s habitat, eating habits, description, and interesting facts about a specific animal.  

In math we are beginning our unit on measurement.  We are focusing on using an inch ruler, yardstick and measuring tape.  After the students are comfortable using these tools we will use a centimeter ruler and meter stick. We will continue to practice addition and subtraction with and without regrouping.  It is important for your child to continue practicing math facts up to 20 for term four.  I have noticed a big improvement on the Mad Minute tests.  YAY!!  Keep up the great work at home!

After vacation we will be kicking off our life cycle unit, which includes butterflies and frogs.  Students will be able to see first hand the metamorphosis of these animals.  We can’t wait!

We are continuing to work on map skills in social studies as well as studying each continent.  Your child is learning about many different cultures and customs of various countries around the world.  Our cultural performance is scheduled for Wednesday, April 9th at 9:00.  (Don’t forget to have your child wear a red top and black bottoms.)  The show will include songs and dances from different countries we have studied.  I invite you to come up to our classroom after the performance to view our “Project Showcase.”  The projects are due Thursday, April 3rd.  I can’t wait to see them! 
Mark Your Calendars:

April 3rd ~ projects due

April 9th ~ Cultural Performance
April 15th ~ afternoon & evening conferences
April 18th ~ No School- Good Friday

April 21st-25th ~ school vacation week
April 29th ~ afternoon conferences

April 30th ~ Field Trip to Hanover Cinema (Disney Earth Movie- more info to come!)
As always, thank you for your support.








Sincerely,








Mrs. Kearns
